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May 2, 1985

Dr. Hector P. Garcia
1315 Bright Street
Corpus Christi, Texas 78405

Dear Hector:

Xico forwarded to me a copy of the
Corpus Christi Caller editorial concerning the endowed
chair at Yale University. I am very proud and happy
for you. The writer should have better researched his
facts but the sentiments in the editorial are
appropriate in every way.

I hope that all goes well with you. Please
give my regards to everyone.

Sincerely,n

J mes DeAnda


